
SNOWBIRD RESORT UPDATE

Snowbird Mountain Operations/ 
Tram Cable Replacement
Snowbird announces a brief suspension 
of the Aerial Tram operation. The Tram 
will be closed from April 18, 2016 through 
June 17, 2016. During this time the four 
cables the Trams ride on will be removed 
and replaced with new cables. For a de-
tailed map of scheduled terrain closures, 
as well as operational lifts beginning April 
18, 2016 please visit the Snowbird Moun-
tain Report  at http://www.snowbird.
com/mountain-report/

Maintenance Week 

Iron Blosam and all of its facilities will be 
closed for maintenance the week of May 7 
to May 14, 2016.

Owner Recreation Activities
Our fun activities start May 2, 2016 and 
will include movies, arts, crafts, hiking 
and snowshoeing to name a few.  Look for 
your weekly recreation schedule at check-
in or on our website just prior to your stay.

New Exchange Option:
Add value to your week 45 Ownership
Interested in an alternative to the “big” 
exchange companies? We have recently 
expanded our relationship with Dial 
an Exchange (DAE). They offer free 
membership, three year credit for your 
deposits, low exchange fees and much 
more. Check out DAE Worldwide Vacation 
Exchange at http://tiny.cc/1sne8w or 
contact them toll free at 1-800-468-1799.

Iron Blosam is starting its 41st year of operation. We look 
forward to welcoming back our long term owners and 
their families and the many  owners that join us each 
year.  Many of you have grown up visiting Iron Blosam. 
We are welcoming second, third, and fourth generations 
of families as owners. The Iron Blosam has been a pioneer 
in the timeshare industry. We are proud of our past 

achievements and the growth and many positive changes and enhancements that have 
occurred over the years. Iron Blosam is not aging but getting better every year. The care 
and diligence of the Board and Management to maintain and renovate the Iron Blosam is 
appreciated. The Iron Blosam has become a special place because of our loyal owners. We 

look forward to the upcoming seasons and future years of continuing the Iron Blosams’ 

legacy of creating memories of special times with family and friends.

Iron Blosam is 40+!
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                                   Special Owner Lodging Rates
Need extra space for guests or a little extra time at Snowbird? Owners receive special 
discounts off Snowbird’s rack rates for both winter and summer seasons. 
(Packages and other promotional rates are not eligible for the discount). 
Please call Owner Services at (801) 933-2097 or the Front Desk at (801) 933-2222 ext. 1000 
for rates and availability.

                                                 Arcade Remodel 
The age of pinball and arcade games has passed and we are excited to announce that our 
arcade remodel is complete. The arcade was an aging facility, where the contractor was 
reluctant to properly update and maintain the games.  It has been completely renovated 
into a new family facility that we are now calling “The Den”.  We have strived to create a 
fun and relaxing area that the whole family can enjoy. Come down in the morning as the 
daily coffee service is now being served in The Den. Enjoy playing ping-pong, air hockey, 
foosball, pool or shuffleboard.  Play a board game or put together a puzzle on one of the 
new tables. Relax on the sofas and enjoy the breathtaking view or watch the new larger 
screen television. We can also close off the back section if needed for a private function. 
Be sure to check it out during your next stay.



Check-In/Out
We realize, and love the fact, that our 
owners are always very eager to arrive 
and start their vacation at the Iron Blosam.
We want to remind everyone that 
occupancy of owner units begins at 4:00 
p.m. However, the final completion of 
housekeeping services may continue past 
that time. Units may only be occupied 
when housekeeping services are 
complete. We appreciate your respect for 
the 10:00 a.m. check out time. Late check 
outs delay the occupancy for the next 
weeks owner. Saturdays from 9 to 10:00 
a.m. and 4 to 6:00 p.m. are prime check-
in/out times and are therefore extremely 
busy. During these hours, please be aware 
that our aging elevators, our staff, and our 
loading areas are most likely extended 
to capacity. Thank you for your patience 
during these surges in operating levels.
The Iron Blosam staff provides luggage 
storage for early arrivals or late departures.

Helpful Hints
Plan ahead! Pre-load your vehicle the 
night before with unneeded items.
If convenient, depart earlier than our 
peak check-out time - 9 to 10:00 a.m.  If 
convenient, arrive later than peak check-
in time - 4 to 6:00 p.m. Owner occupancy 
does not begin until 4:00 p.m. - therefore 
we do not suggest early arrivals. Units 
may not be occupied until the completion 
of housekeeping services.
Please do not keep luggage carts for ex-
tended periods or overnight.

Go Green
Help save the Iron Blosam Owners’ Asso-
ciation money by registering your email 
address online at www.ironblosam.net.  
Upon registering your email address you 
will receive email confirmations and up to 
date information. 

Important  House Rule Reminders
Iron Blosam is always a popular and busy place. Compliance with the House Rules helps all 
Owners and guests enjoy their valuable vacation time.  We want to remind our owners that 
in addition to being respectful of the Iron Blosam House Rules, it is also very important that 
your guests are informed of and respect the House Rules.   A complete set of House Rules 
is available on our website, or by contacting Iron Blosam Owner Services. We do want to 
highlight some key areas of frequent concern.

Compliance with House Rules:
House Rule #21: Failure to comply with any Iron Blosam Lodge house rule or policy of the 
Owners’ Association may result in the forfeiture of the remainder of your week. Additionally, 
owners are financially accountable for any damages, conduct or policy violations, and 
unpaid charges.

West Pool Age Restrictions:
The entire spa area, steam room, hot tub and exercise room are restricted to Owners and 
guests who are 16 years of age and older. The West Pool is available to all Owners and 
guests during the winter season. 

We’ve been busy!: 
Each May and November we schedule multiple maintenance and renovations during the 
scheduled maintenance weeks. We want to highlight some of the projects and changes 
completed.

Beginning with the maintenance period in May 2015 renovations included: new 5th floor 
hallway carpet, replacement of draperies in the suites, studio and bedroom style units, 
and the coffee tables, end tables and nightstands have been replaced in the majority of 
units.  With the final phase of furniture being completed for the remaining rooms 318-
324 with the addition of new sofas. Showers in the men’s dry sauna have been renovated. 
In November we completed the install of new artwork, vanities in the bathrooms, and 
the arcade and lobby remodel. No special assessments will be required for the above 
mentioned renovations.

Service Animals in the Wasatch Front Watershed:
Dogs and other pet animals are not allowed in the four protected watershed canyons of 
the Wasatch Front. Little Cottonwood Canyon is one of the protected watershed areas.  
Exceptions to this law include animals that are ADA recognized disability service animals, 
and search and rescue animals.
A  service animal is defined as dogs that are individually trained to do work or perform 
tasks for people with disabilities. Service animals are working animals, not pets.  The work 
or task a dog has been trained to do must be directly related to the person’s disability.  
Dogs whose sole function is to provide comfort or emotional support do not qualify as 
service animals under the ADA.
For additional information concerning Service Animals you can contact:

ADA Information Line
800-514-0301 (Voice) and 800-514-0383 (TTY)

Making memories to match our mountain.
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